
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Madrid, October 23, 2014 
 
 
Gamesa Corporación Tecnológica S.A. 
 
 
Dear all,  
 
We would like to invite you to Gamesa´s Q3 2014 Results Presentation that will be held via a 
conference call on November 6, 2014. Connection details and time of the event will follow 
shortly. 
 
If you have any queries please contact us on: 
 
 
IR Team 
aldaitu@gamesacorp.com 
+34 915031700 – Extension: 21242 
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